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Thank   you   for   the   opportunity   to   provide   proponent   testimony   on   House   Bill   
248.   Chairman   Lipps,   Vice   Chair   Holmes,   Ranking   Member   Russo,   and   
Members   of   the   House   Health   Committee   ,   

  

My   name   is   Shannon   Barrett.   I'm   married   and   we   have   3   kids   in   Cincinnati,Oh.   
My   children   goto   Northwest   Local   School   district   ,   with   one   about   to   go   to   
college   here   in   Ohio.    I   support   HB   248   because   I   believe   Vaccines   are   a   
personal   choice   and   should   stay   that   way.   My   family   should   be   totally   free   and   
not   discriminated   by   public   places   if   They   choose   not   to   be   Vaccinated.   My   
major   concern   is   my   daughter   who   will   be   choosing   a   college   in   Ohio.   She   
should   not   be   Discriminated   for   her   choice   not   to   get   a   Vaccine.   Thank   you   all   
for   representing   my   voice   and   taking   the   time   to   read   my   testimony.     

  

Once   again,   Thank   you   for   this   opportunity   to   provide   testimony   on   the   need   
for   and   urgency   of   House   Bill   248.   

  

Sincerely,   

Shannon   Barrett   

  


